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March 2013

Sierra Nevada Unit Bylaws Review.

As of the SNU rally in March of 2013, all SNU member have been made aware
of the Unit bylaws posted on the SNU website and provided with the opportunity to
review and comment on them as well as the supporting documents. Notice 
regarding the bylaws and their location on the website has been included in SNU 
newsletters, discussed at the SNU meeting in February and the SNU rally in March

The membership of the SNU has voted to affirm the bylaws as currently written 
with no changes or additions being suggested.

__________________________________

Richard Wheeler, 2013 SNU President

for the membership of the Sierra Nevada Unit
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